
From: Miller, Dan [mailto:Dan.Miller@associatedbank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 1:11 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC special assessment 

To whom it may concern,  

Being with a solid, responsible bank, it is disappointing that we have to pay for the flagrant 
spending of the nation's mega banks. The government should be able to force the executives to 
pay back their high salaries, bonuses and excessive spending to help offset their losses. This is 
an absolute mess, and the bill is being paid by the wrong banks and their people. 

Thank You,  
Dan Miller  
Senior Vice President-Correspondent Services  
200 N. Adams    Mail Stop 7815  
PO Box 19006  
Green Bay, WI  54307-9006  
(920)433-3165 direct; (800)236-3294 toll free  
(920)433-3190 fax; dan.miller@associatedbank.com  
  


